
  

 

 

 

 

 

BLOOD GROUPING TO FIRST YEAR DEGREE STUDENTS 

Organized by 

Red Ribbon Club & Department of Zoology 

22nd – 26th July, 2019 

Faculty at Zoology Lab for identification of Blood Group 

Students for Blood grouping identification 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Dr. V. Subhashini, Head, Dept. of Zoology, Dr. K. Naveen Kumar, Vice – Principal Dr. V. 

Narayana Rao, Dr. K. Siva Prakasa Rao, Head, Dept. of Commerce, Sri E. Vara Prasad, Vice – 

Principal, D. Pavan Kumar, Lecturer in Commerce & Member, Red Ribbon Club and Dr. M. 

V. Srinivasa Rao, Convenor, Red Ribbon Club & Lecturer in Commerce at Zoology Lab 

Students collecting blood drops  Students observing the blood group 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students registering their blood group  

Placing the Blood drops on Porcelain tile  



 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 



NEWSPAPER CLIPPINGS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Blood group testing and awareness programme from 22/07/2019 to 26/7/2019 

A five day long free Blood group testing and awareness camp was organised by 

Red Ribbon Club in association with Department of Zoology from 22.7.2019  to 26 

.7.2019  to determine the Blood Groups of First year Degree and Post graduate 

students of our college. The test is necessary for blood transfusion or to donate blood.  

Not all blood types are compatible, so it is important to all students to know their 

blood group and understand the importance of voluntary blood donation.  Mass blood 

grouping camp was conducted by trained students of our college, at which more than 

1050 students were tested to know their blood group which is documented to help the 

needy. 

 The college Red Ribbon Club Convenor Dr. M.V. Srinivasa Rao, Members Sri 

T. Vijaybabu, Sri D. Pavan and Sri N. Samba Siva Rao Zoology faculty members Dr. 

A. Samba Naik, Sri T. Samba Siva Rao and Dr. G. Sakuntala took part in the activity 

for making this programme a grand success. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


